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Dear brethren,  
I pray all is well there.  
 
About the congregation:  
 
All the members are still doing well regarding personel health issues, but everyone seems to 
have a family member(s) having health issues.  
Glenda is doing better as far as being able to get out in the evenings, so we aren't having to 
cancel evening services as  often.   
 
Bro Buddy Cotten is doing well, but still needs our prayers , as do we all. 
 
Sister Deb Westerman has finally been able to get her work schedule revised, and is now able 
to attend at least Sunday morning worship. She admits that she probably could have gotten the 
schedule changed sooner had she been stronger. We're also talking about trying to get a home 
study startedwith her husband. Deb really needs prayers to remain strong. 
 
We had a family visit. They are looking to leave the metroplex, and are looking for both an area 
and a church. We hope they like Midway enough to settle in our area.  
 
About Glenda and me: 
Our schedule is not as crazy as it was for awhile. Dr visits and lab visits for Glenda and me have 
slowed down some so we can breathe a little easier thank the Lord.  
 
Our son, Jonathan, is still working and is still able to go to service with us on Sundays and some 
Wed nights. Pray for him. Your prayers for him and us are needed and will be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
I'm still doing well from a health viewpoint. I have some follow-up tests upcoming the next 
couple of months, and if anything significant is noted, I'll let you know. We appreciate the 
prayers of all there. 
 
Glenda is still not currently experiencing any adverse reactions to her medication, but she is 
experiencing high iron levels due to the transfusions. She hasn't had to get blood for three 
months now, and in her last blood test her red blood count was still good! Still low, but some 
unexpected pregress. We attribute it to prayers. Thanks for your prayers in her behalf. 
 
We really appreciate the prayers from all our Christian family.  
 
Thanks for your support of the work here and your prayers for my family and the members of 
the congregation.  
 
July'18 support: 
North Beach.........$ 500/mo. 
Weatherford ........$ 600/mo 
Midway church.....$ 1000/ mo 



 
May may the Lord's Word continue to spread there.  
 
In the Lord DAVID REEVES 

 


